Notices to Parents

eNewsletter: Friday 8th June 2018
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Third Form Outdoor Week 2018, Monday 11th - Saturday 16th June

All Third Formers will be taking part in Outdoor Week next week. Information for parents from Nick David (Director of Activities) is published
of the School website, including an overview of the week, the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award kit list and
instructions to pupils from Director of Activities Nick David.

| atest News

Whole School Photograph

An email was sent to all parents yesterday (Thursday 7th) with details for ordering copies of the Whole School Photograph. If you have not
received this email but would like to order a copy. please contact

Please be aware that the whole school is only photographed together once every five years, so this will be the only one featuring your child.
(Unless they return later as a member of staff, of course!)

A letter from Charles
Darwin to Sir Philip Sidney
Friday B June 2018

The winning letters in this
year's Michael Schutzer-
Weissmann Letter-Writing
Prize are small
masterpieces. Please read
on.

Metropolitan Regatta
2018
Thursday 7 June 2018

The 1st VIl enjoyed a
training camp at Henley
over the second weekend
of half-termin order to
familiarise themselves with
the 2,112m Henley Royal
Regatta course and to race
at the Metropolitan
Regatta.

Launching ShrewsMUN 3

Friday 8 June 2018

The committee of Sixth
Formers who are busy
putting together plans for
the next Shrewsbury
School Model United
Nations Conference
'ShrewsMUN 3' have
published a fabulous 'Save
the Date' video.

Shrewsbury School and D-
Day
Wednesday 6 June 2018

Amidst the national
commemorations to mark
the 75th anniversary of D-
Day, Salopians can feel
proud of the fact that two
former pupils of
Shrewsbury School played
significant and influential
parts in its ultimate succe...

Forthcoming Events
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The Shrewsbury School
Book Award: celebrating
the best in YA fiction
Thursday 7 June 2018

Now in its second year, the
Shrewsbury School Book
Award celebrates the best
fiction published for young
adults in the last 18
manths.

Giles Bell's Team of the
Week

Tuesday 5 June 2018

This week, Mr Dalton's
Badminton Club.

National Schools’ Regatta
2018
Thursday 7 June 2018

Over 1,000 crews took part
in this year’'s National
Schools’ Regatta at Dorney
Lake, with 17 RSSBC crews
competing in the top racing
divisions.

No Events added to the Newsletter.

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website




